Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety September 29, 2016
Amy C. Yeldell, Environmental Protection Specialist

101 S. 3" Street, Suite 101

Grand Junction, Colorado 81501

Dear Ms. Yeldell,
Per you request | am asking for an extension in time to comply with your request
to rewrite our reclamation plan on our Powell’s Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1995-012 and
increase our bond.
The Reclamation Costs Update and notice of Surety Increase (SI-1) letter of June 28 2016
and our subsequent meeting of today has been most educational to me. | appreciate
your clarification of what we will need to comply with your demands. | have just met with
Matt Combes who owns Great Basin Environmental and Aquatics who will help me thru this process
as some of the information you require is beyond my ability to do internally.

Thank you for your guidance.
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